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I would like to submit my objection to any further expansion on festival sizes or
 days at the North Byron Parklands. I am a resident in Yelgun, within 2km of the
 site. 

I am sure you will have had submissions on impacts to the environment and
 wildlife, impacts on residents, strains on local resources, major concerns from
 emergency services and police on safety of patrons and residents and objections
 from traditional custodians amongst others. All are extremely valid concerns and
 should not be put aside for the financial gain of an international conglomerate.

My major concern at this point is that this process should be allowed through the
 Department of Planning at all when the original trial period granted stipulated that
 control would revert to Byron Shire Council at the end of the trial. Our local
 council has a far better understanding of the wants and needs of our community
 and the numbers that our local infrastructure can cope with. 

I do hope that you can look at the needs and wants of a small rural community and
 not let one group impose this monstrocity upon us for the financial gain of a few.
 At the very least the numbers should not be allowed to grow past the current
 allowed, and preferably reduced to a number that at least the police and
 emergency services feel is safe if nothing else

regards, 
Helen Luna




